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Principal
“Life is like riding a bicycle. To keep your balance you must always be moving
forward.”
May 30, 2019

Dear St. Stans’ Families:

Forward is truly the only direction to travel and remain balanced, focused, and growing in knowledge and faith. As
we come to the end of the school year, | remind our children each day, the race is not over and the learning is still
not done. Next week we are one step closer to the end of this portion of the race with grades 5-7 taking finals and
all other grades wrapping up an exciting year of learning.

Itis also a big week for our 8th grade as they prepare to graduate on Friday, June 7th and leave this safe little
nest to the world outside. | hope they take what has been taught to them here and apply it to the world they are
going to face. We ask you to join us on Friday, June 7th at 9am for our final school Mass which is also the eighth
grade graduation Mass.

A reminder that Wednesday, June 5th is a full day. If your child ordered lunch for June 11th they will receive that
lunch on Wednesday the 5th since, June 11th is an early dismissal. Anyone who did not order lunch for June 11th
will have to bring their lunch from home. On the 5th students should also wear their gym uniform since it will be
our spring school cleanup day.

Please note that all supply lists for the 2019-2020 school year can be found on the Yubbler.com website: while
you do not have to purchase the items through Yubbler, we encourage you to, since a portion of the profits are
shared with the school for us to purchase supplies, technology and textbooks for our students. If you go to the
following link it will take you to St. Stan’s page directly: www.yubbler.com/Yub/Details/283372couponreg=true

Finally, please see the Before Care and Aftercare memo enclosed in this week’s envelope about how payment
needs to be made beginning on June 3, 2019.

LA

Elena Malinconico

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041



